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The South Australian Government requested the IESC’s advice on the Leigh Creek Energy Project Stage 1 Commercial Development - PPL 269. The IESC provided advice to South Australia on 15 September 2021. However, as the advice did not fall within the IESC’s functions under the EPBC Act, it has not been published and has no status under the EPBC Act.
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